## HIGHLAND PARK #NEWS-LETTER

Volume 19

enue

& et

ed

O D

SUPUL OF

be

ba

তত্ত্তত্ত্

HIGHLAND PARK, ILLINOIS, FEBRUARY 3, 1906

Number 5

## What People Are Doing in Highland Park

Margaret Merryweather has been ill for a week.

Miss Elizabeth Walsh of Chicago was a guest of Miss Eva Egan on Saturday.

Michael Dugan is very ill at his home on North First street.

A daughter was born to Mr. and Mrs. E. L. Des Jardins on Sunday.

Miss Julia Morgan has gone East to visit friends n Boston and New york. She will be away for as month or six weeks.

Mr. and Mrs. Wendling spent Sunday with friends in Wheeling.

Mrs. Dike of Crystal Lake is visiting her daughter, Mrs. Fred Clow.

Mrs. Fred Greenslade entertained a few ladies informally on Tuesday afternoon.

The Woman's Auxilliary of Trinity Church held an all day meeting on Wednesday at the home of Miss Towner. St. Margarets' Guild served luncheon for the ladies.

The Woman's Club held their regular meeting on Tuesday, the essayist being Mrs. O. L. Oleson. The subject of the afternoon was "American women Compared to those of Other Nations." Mr. C. M. Schneider sang several solos and tea was served by Mrs. F. W. Schumacher, Mrs. H. M. Prior, Mrs. E. M. Laing and Mrs. Potwin.

A daughter was born to Mr. and Mrs. William Regan of Chicago on Saturday. Mrs. Regan was formerly Miss Katharine Alford of Highland Park.

Mr. and Mrs. John Rudolph hase closed their home on Central avenue for the winter. Mrs. Rudolph is in Lake Bluff for a few weeks and Mr. Rudolph is with his daughter, Mrs. Steensohn of Highwood:

The Lake County Sunday School Superintendents and other officers were invited to attend a conference in Libertyville Presbyterian Church Tuesday evening. About 73 were present and supper was served to the guests before the meeting. Mr. Charles H. Warren presided at the conference and the talks given by the men and women were both interesting and helpful. Fifteen persons from Highland Park attended.

It was just one year ago that the Highland Park Club gave a Military Euchre party which the members and their guests thoroughly enjoyed. Last evening the Club members joined in another game of Military Euchre and repeated their pleasure of last year. The hostesses for this party were: Mrs. Daniel Cobb, Mrs. H. S. Vail, Mrs. Carleton Moseley, Miss Shields and Miss Troxel.

Mrs. A. E. Fitzgerald visited friends in Chicago several days this week.

Next week, on the night of the 9th, the pupils of Miss Anna Morgan will give a Dramatic entertainment for the Club.

Miss Elizabeth Steele has returned from her visit in Wisconsin.

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Hadyn of Winnetka spent Sunday with Mr. and Mrs. Minills.

Mrs. Frances Everett and Mrs. E. G. Clark gave a tea on Wedneseay in honor of Mrs. Clark's daughter. Mrs. Powell of Chicago. Miss Adele Everett, Mrs. Charles Everett and Mrs. George Campbell assisted the hostesses in receiving, and among the young ladies in the dining room were Miss Frances Everett, Miss Jean Troxel, Miss Sadie Buckley, Miss Frances Hawkins and Miss Carolyn Shields.

Hon. Henry T. Beck of Cody, Wyoming, and Mr. Bleisdorf, owner of the Buffalo "Courier" were guests of Mr. G. P. Everbart a few days recently.

First Church of Christ, Scientist, Hazel avenue near St. Johns. Service Sunday 10:45 a.m. Wednesday 8 p.m. Reading room in church open Wednesdays and Fridays from 2 to 4 p.m. Lesson subjet for Sunday February 4th, "Soul"

Losr:—One pair of eye-glasses, gold mounted with short gold chain. Reward. Leave at Post Office.

The Ossoli Club met on Thursday. Mrs. H. M. Bacon read a paper on the "Age of Chivalry", and the travel topic "Feudel Castles of England" was given by Mrs. Mullen. Mrs. Eyer and Mrs. C. A. Smith were hostesses of the day.

Mr. and Mrs. R. W. Patton returned from the East on Wednesday.

Mr. Samuel Parliment has returned from his trip to Cuba.

Mrs, Lovell started for the South on Wednesday. She is visiting her mother in Covington, Kentucky. on the way to Virginia.

Miss Eva Sutton and Miss Catherine Switzer, Northwestern girls, were guests of Miss Helen Coale last Thursday.

Mrs. Mary Miller, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Scheski of First street, died at the Passevant Hospital in Chicago on Sunday last. Mrs. Miller was 32 years of age and for the past few years has been living in Chicago. Besides the parents Mrs. Miller leaves three brothers, August Scheski of Highland Park, William of Deerfield, and Henry of Chicago. The funeral was held in the United Evangelical Church on Wednesday the interment was in Mooney's cemetery.

Miss Helen Whitney has been visiting her parents in Chicago this week.

FOUND:-Ladies Watch and fob. Call for same at F. D. Everett's.

Mr. W. E. Brand has been elected vice president and trustee of the Columbia Conservatory of Music and Art of Aurora, and owing to the refusal of Dr. Mathews of Aurora, the president-elect, to hold the office, Mr. Brand is now president of the institution. He is also the director of the Art department.

Col. Wm. F. Cody, better known as "Buffalo Bill" visited his friend Mr. G. P. Everhart, a few days recently. Col. Cody is in this country on a business trip through the west, and will return to Europe in a short time.

Losr:—On Tuesday afternoon, small open face silver watch, attached to bead fob, either in Public School building or between the School and Central avenue. Finder please return to Green's Bakery.

Mrs. Gardner of Penyan. New York, is spending the winter with her son and daughter, Mr. and Mrs. F. G. Gardner.

Friends of Mr. and Mrs. Herman Denzel surprised them Thursday evening at their home on Second Street and gave them a delightful party.

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel Levin were guests of honor at a surprise party last Saturday evening.

Mrs. Frances Millen was in town this week to be a guest of Mrs. Muhlke.

The B. Y. P. U. enjoyed the hospitality of Mr. and Mrs. R. G. Evans on Thursday evening, when they opened their new home to the young people for a social time.

Refore the pool tournament last Satarday evening the Highland Park Club gave a dinner for the gentlemen participating. Ladies were also invited and the dinner was so much enjoyed it has been decided to give several more of them.

Another reception of the week was on Friday when Mrs. Charles S. Diehl and Miss Diehl entertained from three to five o'clock. In the receiving line were Mrs. W. E. Egan, Mrs. J. S. Seymour, Miss Chandler, Mrs. H. S. Haskins and Mrs. S. A. Trevett, and twelve young ladies assisted in the dinning room.

People in Highland Park regret to hear of Dr. Richard D. Harlan's resignation of the presidency of Lake Forest College. Dr. Harlan has many friends in this vicinity and all are sorry to have him leave this spring. Dr. Harlan will probably join Mrs. Harlan in Europe in the summer and and spend the coming year in travel.